Proposed Standing Rules Management Team Meeting Minutes
May 21, 2025 @ 7:02 pm

In Attendance: JoyBeth Clarno, Jan Sloan, Rose Hettinga, Aimee Green, Marla

VL.

Mumford, Joanne lanacone, Marilyn Kujat, Carole McSimoyv,
Stephanie Edey, Quin Rivers.

Discussion: led by Joy Beth Clarno- Team Coordinator

Expectations of meeting conduct were established (take turns, being respectful,
etc.)

Revisions are in red. Revisions were a combination of Rose’s (2020 document,
never voted on or ratified), and the current Standing Rules Committee.
a. Committee Members: Marilyn, Carole, Joy Beth, Quin, Marla

Our Team Coordinator read through each section of the May 2025 Proposed
Standing Rules. The Team discussed section by section, and revisions were
typed by the Communications Coordinator, Carole.

Consensus: Consensus was given by a vote of hands to accept the May 2025
Proposed Standing Rules as revised.

They will be shared with chapter membership for review and voted on in
mid-June.



